
January 11, 2023 

 The January meeting of Union Hill village Board was called to order by President Grant 

VanVoorst. Roll call of board members was taken. Those present:   Mitchell Bauer and Chris Denault. 

Not enough for a quorum to have the meeting.  

Open Discussion: Trustees need to make sure they get their classes done. Trustees that are up for vote 

need to get that paperwork in.  

Look on the website for agenda and minutes maybe make them earlier so everyone can see them. 

Do clerk, treasurer and trustees need to do economic interest statements.  

Post office boxes John has had a chance to look at the plans. Where do we want them?  Do we want a 

structure over them? We will need to vote on location and a layout plan. 

Bills to pay:  $400 Kankakee Disposal, $176.62 Comed, semi-annual pay outs see attached. Chris 

motioned to pay the bills. Mitchell seconded the motion. 

Chris motioned to adjourn the meeting Mitchell seconded the motion and the motion carried.  

 

 

 


